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Birthdays this month included:

In Citrus Grove we celebrate the birthday of

•	 Santina Curelic

•	 Wendy Burridge

•	 Maria Costantino

•	 Pat Sugars

In Olive Grove we celebrate the birthdays of 

•	 Peter Stewart

•	 Zdenka Krajcar

•	 Margaret Leavesley

In Jacaranda we celebrate the birthdays of

•	 Bernie Jolly

•	 Patricia Oates

In Magnolia we celebrate the birthday of 

•	 Christine Sadler

•	 John Ardagh

BIRTHDAYS

NEW ADMISSIONS

We would like to extend a very warm Rosewood 

welcome to our new residents:

•	 Robin Ellis

•	 Rona Gillies

•	 Joy Lushey

•	 Chrisie Nanos
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•	 Maria Musca

•	 Walter Pearce

•	 Alfred Biggs

•	 Dorothy Luxton Happy  Birthday   
to you all!
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David Jennings – Clinical Nurse Manager 

We are very pleased to announce that David Jennings has been appointed 

our newest Clinical Nurse Manager. David started working for Rosewood 

as an ACFI coordinator in 2019. Since then, he has taken the initiative 

in assisting with ICARE and Medmobile software programs as well as 

preparing for Accreditation and taking part in the on-call roster.  He is also 

a shining example of the Rosewood way always willing to help out and 

looking for ways to increase team building.

David is responsible for managing all clinical related matters at Rosewood. 

If you are interested in speaking with David please feel free to stop by.

Pauline Tan – ACFI 

We would like to introduce our newest ACFI coordinator Pauline Tan. Pauline 

commenced working for Rosewood in 2017 as a registered nurse. In this time 

Pauline has developed her knowledge and skills to assist her with the Aged care 

funding instrument.

Pauline’s professionalism, diligence and careful nature make her an excellent 

candidate for this position.  She is a quiet achiever and an excellent example 

of The Rosewood Way, always willing to share her knowledge and time with 

residents and colleagues.    

Congratulations Pauline!

Jeanette Davies – Retirement 

For the last 13 years Jeanette has been working as a carer and health and 

safety representative for Rosewood. She initially started working at Rosewood 

Leederville, which was then known as Lakeview Lodge. Jeanette then move to 

Rosewood on Cleaver St. then returned to Rosewood Leederville in 2017. She has 

built strong friendships with staff, families and residents. Jeanette also provided 

ongoing training and guidance for all students and new staff members.

We thank Jeanette for her time and dedication to Rosewood.

Bon Voyage and Best wishes for the future!

STAFF UPDATES
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Once a month the Managers nominate a 
Rosewood way champion. 

Susan Scarff was nominated for the Rosewood Way 

Champion where she was involved in a craft project called 

‘The Purple Road.’

The Purple Road Project was initiated by the Older Peoples 

Rights Service to bring about awareness to the sensitive 

subject of elder abuse in our community. This is represented 

by thousands of hands knitted purple flowers.  Purple being 

the colour of age and wisdom.  Some of our residents have 

contributed to this project and we are looking forward to 

displaying the Purple Road in our facility in the near future.

Well done and congratulations from the Rosewood Family.

ROSEWOOD WAY CHAMPION

MARIA ZIBA’S 20 YEARS’ SERVICE

In January 2021 we celebrated Maria Ziba’s 20 years of 

service as a Rosewood employee!

Maria commenced working at Rosewood on Boxing 

Day, 2000, as a laundress. Over time, her kindness and 

lovely manner with residents was noticed, and she was 

trained up as a Carer. Maria was an excellent Carer, but 

also showed great expertise in the arts and in running 

activities so she commenced working as a Therapy 

Assistant in 2003, and still holds this position today.

Maria’s 20-year commitment to the organization is 

testament to her dedication to caring for our residents. 

Her vibrancy, high energy and infectious laugh bring so 

much life and JOY to the home. On behalf of Rosewood 

and all our residents we’d like to thank Maria for her 

ongoing loyalty and enthusiasm. Congratulations Maria, 

20 years is an impressive achievement!



NEWSLETTER
JANUARY 2021

CLINICAL CORNER

Why is infection control important? In a care environment, 

it is important that we have the skills to identify and 

manage situations where illnesses could be spread and 

taking action to mitigate the risks. In these trying and 

ever changing times, it is critical to be able to plan and 

respond to any potential situations that comes our way. 

As part of a federal government initiative, infection control 

courses are being offered to ensure that we will be better 

prepared to prevent and respond to any infection diseases. 

At Rosewood, we currently have two nurses that are taking 

on this challenge – Pauline Tan and Sandra Passmore. 

They will be undertaking a specialised infection control 

course over the upcoming weeks. Pauline and Sandra 

will be trained to work with the most updated infection 

prevention and control programs that can be integrated 

with our current policies and procedures. They are due 

to finish at the end of February and will be the core of our 

infection control team. Proper infection control extends to 

all residents and visitors to the facility, you can play a large 

part by ensuring you are completing proper hand hygiene – 

let’s work together to stay safe!

ARANMORE CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

COMMENTS & COMPLAINTS

The start of the new year is a timely prompt for us to remind you of our comments and complaints process. We welcome all 

feedback and complaints as opportunities for improvement. You will notice the “We Welcome Your Feedback” forms located 

near each dining room and entrance, with locked boxes nearby. We encourage you to fill out one of these forms – you can 

choose to be anonymous if you wish. Alternatively, you may wish to speak to Tracy Robinson (Operations Manager), David 

Jennings (Clinical Services Manager) or Natalie Tan (Deputy Clinical Nurse Manager) if you would like to give feedback or make 

a complaint in person.

A huge to thank you to 

Aranmore catholic primary 

school for gifting Rosewood  

with these Christmas hampers.
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